Bocce Ball Executive Board Minutes

December 2, 2022

Present: President Mick Sunde, VP Art Paulson, Treasurer Debbie Meyer, Secretary Linda Jakobsen,
League Coordinator Micki Brown. Also present were Bob Cornfield, past president, and Ove Jakobsen,
webmaster.

The meeting was called to order at 9:32 am.

The minutes were approved as posted.

The treasurer’s report waws approved. The balance in the bank as of November 30" was $18,086.29.
Mick Sunde would email to members about signing in when playing casual/non league bocce.
Nothing new was reported on the tournaments for the spring.

The New Member Open House has been canceled.

A meeting was held with the Deaf league where it was decided that their league would use the scoring
method that the club uses.

There was discussion on having a spring end of season picnic. The date of April 1 was approved
provided that the pavilion would be available to reserve. Upon approval, a request for volunteers to
help with the picnic will be sent out by the president. The hours for the picnic will be 12-2.

The outside bulletin boards will now be kept by Deb Hopper. Debi Hendrix will place ads in the lifestyle
magazine and eblasts.

The price of name tags have increased. It was approved to change the new member application fee to
$18 to include the cost of the tags effective Sept 1%, 2023. Renewals will remain at $10.

The scoreboard posts are loose at the bottom and Mel said he could repair them. It was approved 3-1
to have him do so not to exceed $75 per scoreboard.

The next board meeting is set for January 13, 2023,
Meeting adjourned at 11:07am.

Submitted by Linda Jakobsen, Secretary



